
Rhoades, Wendy

Sent:' Thursday, May 24, 2012 11:06 AM
To: Rhoades, Wendy
Subject: request for postponement

Wendy:

I am requesting a postponement of Peaceful Hill Condos C14-201 1-0141 until August 2nd:

1 The applicant has apparently hired a lawyer to facilitate neighborhood discussions. I do not yet even know if that
is true or who that person may be.

2 Their has been around the school zone a change in the traffic infrastructure regarding detours, which affects
school safety traffic patterns. I have contacted many city agencies who have not had a chance to weigh in on this issue,
especially the Public Works Dept.

Please contact the owner, and let me know asap.

Thank you.

John B. Stokes

CELL: 914-217-8788
HOME: 512-535-0063
FAX: 512:828-6821


